From: -

Sent: 02 December 2019 16:18
To: Planning
Subject: SC - logged/trim - 03/12/2019 - x2 -Application Number 2019/5348/P

Attention Ben Farrant

Planning Application 2019/5348/P 18a Frognal Gardens NW3

It seems totally wrong that such a short time is being given for objections, details have just
come on the Camden website and a notice has just appeared on the adjacent lamppost. The
period for objection should be extended.

This proposed house if built, would totally dominate this part of Frognal Gardens. It is far too
large and overwhelming and out of proportion with the neighbouring houses. It is an ugly lump
of a building with little aesthetic merit and totally unsuitable for this conservation area.

The building of this proposed house with yet another basement will cause significant
disturbance to a considerable number of people. Parking in Frognal Gardens 1s already at a
premium. The number of contractors' vehicles that this would generate is going to make an
already difficult situation impossible for us all.

We strongly object to this unsuitable proposal.




